
Extract from the 530th Licensing Meeting of the Agency held on 8th January 2008, 
in Headquarters, Johnstown Castle Estate, Wexford 

 
 
5. Request for Oral Hearing 
 Dublin City Council - Reg No W0232-01 
 Laura Burke absented herself from the meeting for the duration of the discussion on 

this item. 
 

The Directors considered documentation from the Office of Climate, Licensing and 
Resource Use concerning a request for an Oral Hearing of objections to the Proposed 
Determination of an Application for a Waste Licence for Dublin City Council for 
their Waste-to-Energy plant (Incinerator) at Poolbeg, Dublin, Register of Licence No 
W0232-01.  It was noted that the inspector dealing with the application had examined 
the objections and the request, and considered that an Oral Hearing should be held.  
Following discussion, the Directors approved the recommendation, as detailed in the 
Inspector’s Report dated 21 December 2007, that an Oral Hearing should be held. 
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